

Delegates Questionnaire

Agenda

- 1) What should the theme for the 2020 Panel 70 General Service Conference be?
- 2) What should be the presentation topic be for the 2020 Panel 70 General Service Conference be?
- 3) What should be the work shop topic be for the 2020 Panel 70 General Service Conference be?

The list of topic ideas will be found on the Delegates page?

Cooperation With the Professional Community

- 1) Should we remove the text “They may help arrange hospitalization” from the pamphlet “Alcoholics Anonymous in Your Community”?

Corrections

- 1) Can we make the language more modern and inclusive in our Corrections literature by removing the words “Inmate” and “Offender”?
- 2) Should the General Service Office assist the Areas in establishing and maintaining a database of Correctional Facilities in each Service Area?

Finance

- 1) What should the suggested Area contribution for Delegate conference expenses be?
- 2) Should we maintain the \$5000.00 limit on individual contributions and bequests to AA?

Grapevine

- 1) Should the Alcoholism at Large section be removed from the Grapevine?

Literature

- 1) Should we develop a 5th edition of the book Alcoholics Anonymous?
- 2) Should the Literature Committee have its own workbook?
- 3) Should we add the sentence “Nonalcoholics may attend open meetings as observers” to the end of the open meeting side of the Blue card on singleness of purpose?

Public Information

- 1) Should we approve the development of a new PSA that uses full face actors – not AA members?

Treatment and Accessibility

- 1) Should we revise the “Bridging the Gap” pamphlet to include related corrections activities?
- 2) Should we post anonymity protected interviews on aa.org with military professionals about their experience with AA?

Archives

- 1) Should we add the 1940s era home movie of the co-founders and their wives to the video “Markings on the Journey”?

International Conventions / Regional Forums

- 1) How can we encourage interest in Regional Forums?
- 2) When is the next Northeast Regional Forum?

Communication

- 1) According to the Communication Audit “many groups exist outside of the Service Structure”.
 - A) What can we do to rectify this?
 - B) How is Tradition 4 applicable?